From: Rob & Michelle Reid [mailto:jusmeg@bellnet.ca]
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 4:51 PM

To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Subject: RE: McConnell and Walper Streets - No Parking

Yes you may.
Thanks,
Rob

From: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>

Sent: August 4, 2022 4:47 PM

To: Rob Reid <jusmeg@bellnet.ca>

Cc: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>

Subject: McConnell and Walper Streets - No Parking

Hi Rob.

For Council to discuss this openly are you ok if I submit this email for an agenda item for an upcoming Council
meeting so it can be properly reviewed?

Thanks - George

Hey George, hope your day is going well?
As you know i do not like to look negatively at much however when its something that negatively impacts my
family or my business, i need to speak up!

Who€s idea was it to make both McConnell and Walper Streets a complete €No Parking/ No Stopping€p zone?
Where is the consultation process with local businesses and property owners?

I can see it being on one side of the roads in question, however, both sides makes no sense at all!

We have endured the complete closure of the road for almost 2 years during the construction of the apartment
complex which negatively impeded the flow of truck and rv traffic to our business!

During the past 2 years, We watched, many times, how trucks, parked on hwy 4 to come in and use the facilities and
grab a coffee/food, almost caused some very serious, potentially life threatening, accidents to themselves and others
just because they couldn€t pull off the main Hwy to pull in somewhere safer.
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This decision was made in error, in our opinion.

I would hope that you are open to reviewing the current situation and reverse the decision and go back to just having
the north side of the street as a no parking zone.

Respectfully, Rob

Sent from my iPhone



